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Hello Steve 

I’m a resident of Silver Street. 

I’ve noticed over the past few weeks that Alderbury is again being used as a race track with 

speeders going unabated I have not seen the speed gun being used for ages. Is there an issue? The 

long stretch by the Green Dragon is a favourite spot for speeders. 

If the camera is not being used then I am prepared to use it Liz 

 

 

 

 

Just some comments for consideration at the next PC meeting on 8th August from some of the 

residents bordering the area. 

 

First, re the previous meeting although we are opposing the planting of willow trees in the area we 

would like to commend your environment team with regard to the wildflower and hedge planting 

they have done in the area. There is no doubt that we have seen many more butterflies in our 

gardens as a result of this and as the hedges grow perhaps small birds will return also. 

 

Secondly re the referral of the red ash tree pollarding to WC we would like to point out that 

amongst the trees very severely pollarded by Messrs Treemenders in the past, one was a willow in 

the garden fence junction of numbers 12 and 14 Oakwood Grove. This is very close to the red ash 

and is struggling to survive and is exhibiting a large amount of fungus on its little remaining trunk ( 

as did the nearby large oak before the successful and ongoing treatment to it ).  It is not on the TPO 

list but any tree is worth saving although it is extremely close to number 14 and hence needs to be 

kept under control. 

 

Regards, 

                    Mr & Mrs xxxxx, on behalf of numbers  12, 14, 15 and 16 Oakwood Grove. 

 

 


